
 
 
 

Dear neighbors, 

With just one more week in the legislative session, my staff and I are gearing up for a 
busy week in Albany. I am looking forward to joining some of you on Monday to rally in 
support of the New York Health Act with the Campaign for New York Health. Let's keep 
fighting!  

I also want to thank Joe Salazar from WHCU 97.7FM/870AM for having me on this 
morning to talk about my legislation to place a moratorium on cryptomining in old, 
retired power plants in New York. This legislation is critical to ensure we reach the 
climate goals that were set into statute by the Climate Leadership and Community 
Protection Act (CLCPA). CLICK HERE TO TUNE IN!.  

We also chatted about some of the strong supports for housing, workers, and small 
business in this year's budget. Keep reading below for details about some of these 
programs.  

 

 
 

https://www.nyhcampaign.org/
https://soundcloud.com/whcuradio/assemblymember-anna-kelles-3


 
 



 

As always, please give my office a call if you need any help navigating these resources 
and my staff will be happy to help you.  

And finally, before I sign off for this week, June is Pride Month and I want to pass along 
wishes for a safe and joyful celebration to all of our LGBTQ+ friends and neighbors. 
Let's take a moment to reaffirm our committment to fighting for  equality, equity, and 
love.   



 
 

In good health, 

 

Anna Kelles, Ph.D. 

Assemblymember, 125th A.D. 
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